
 

 

 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS 

M E M O R A N D U M 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

To  : Returning Students 

From   : Dean of Students   

Date    : 11th October, 2021 

Subject : RE-ALLOCATION OF BED SPACES IN NEW HIGHRISE  

   HOSTELS 

 

Reference is made to the above subject. 
 
We wish to inform you that some students in Kariba, Bangweulu and 

Tanganyika Hostels have been moved from their initial rooms allocated to 

them to University Boarding Houses and Common Rooms. The movement has 

been necessitated due to circumstances beyond our control.  

We regret any inconvenience this has caused you. 

 

Pandey Z. Syachaba (Dr.) 

 

 

 


